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From: Simon Banks  
Sent: 05 September 2018 11:49
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: RE: NYM/2018/0375/FL - Whitby Seafoods
 
Hilary
 
Further to my earlier email, please find attached the revised drainage proposals. As you can see from
the attached, the proposals have been amended to utilise a single run-off destination. I can also
confirm that the reasoning behind the decision to disregard ground infiltration was made on the back
of the information gained from the recent ground investigation completed by JPG, who have advised
that the ground conditions are not suitable for infiltration.
 
In summary all the roof water from the new extension along with the surface water from the
proposed car park and HGV access road are to drain to a new pond prior to connection to the existing
drain which discharges into the watercourse to the North of the site. Drainage from the car park and
HGV access road will incorporate interceptors prior to entering the new pond. A new land drain will
be introduced at the change in ground level to the rear of the site, the outfall from which will connect
to the new surface water drainage system prior to entering the new pond.
 
I hope that the above/attached meets with the NYCC requirements and should you require any
further information, please do not hesitate in contacting me.
 
Kind regards
 
Simon
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